
Administration/Contacts 

www.hurstbourneacres.org 

HURSTBOURNE ACRES POST 

January 2017 

Mayor 

Sean Fore- 1808 Addington Ave              727-6000    

mayor@hurstbourneacres.org 
 
Newsletter       

Alicia Boardman 

alicia.l.boardman@gmail.com 

 
Treasurer 

Sharon Hollkamp- 1812 Addington Ave  

sharon@derbyfab.com 

 
Police Dispatch- 574-5471  

Chief of Police-  Steve Griffin                                                           

  griffinhapd@hurstbourneacres.org 

Police Officers-  Kevin Mills, Michael Holston, David  

  Fiechter, &  Christopher Flowers  

City Hall-           1916 Hurstbourne Circle   499-2352 

 
Metro District Representative 

Marilyn Parker- 18th District            574-1118        

Marilyn.Parker@louisvilleky.gov      

State Representative 

Phil Moffett- 32nd House District                      

Phil.Moffett@lrc.ky.gov 

State Senator      

Senator Paul Hornback- 20th District      564-8100 x 648 

Attorney 

Stephen C. Emery    565-4440                            

steve@andrewandsteve.com 

 

City Clerk 

Michael Bolten- 1913 Hurstbourne Cir    

mhb1783@twc.com 

 

Commissioner- Parks & Recreation 

Troy Eskridge- 9002 Hurstbourne Ln         762-4407    

Troy.eskridge@jefferson.kyschools.us 

 

Commissioner- Police 

Teresa Renninger- 9005 Haviland  Ave       491-6014   

tcrennha@hurstbourneacres.org 

 

Commissioner- Sanitation 

Terry McAllister- 1907 Hurstbourne Cir    709-2509          

Commission.terry@gmail.com 

 

Commissioner - Street & Lights 

Donna Nichols- 9104 Haviland Ave               491-7670      

donnamnichols@twc.com 

 

Financial Advisor 

Matt Anderson- Edward Jones Co.      348-5567      

matt.j.anderson@edwardjones.com 

Yard Waste 
Monday 

Trash & Recycling 
Tuesday 

Next City Meeting  

Thursday, January 12th   

City Hall at 7:00 pm 
 



January 2017Message from  

Police Chief Steve Griffin 
 

I hope that everyone had a wonderful Christmas and 
New Yearôs holiday season. 2017 is a year that will see 
many changes and the Police Department will be no 
exception. Officer Mike Holston left the Hurstbourne 
Acres Police Department in December after serving this 
city for the last two and a half years. We wish Mike and 
his family the best in all things and hope that they will 
stay in touch. We are in the process of hiring a new  
officer and you will soon see Officer Gary Phelps       
patrolling the streets of Hurstbourne Acres. Gary comes 
to us with 20 plus years of law enforcement experience, 
the last 3 years being with the Jefferson County     
Sheriffôs Office. Please take the time to say hello and 
introduce yourself when you see him out patrolling. 
 
My fervent hope is that 2017 will be a safe and trouble-
free year in Hurstbourne Acres. Your Police Department 
will do everything that we can to make that happen but 
once again we will call on you to help us. Please be  
vigilant for suspicious activity and alert us promptly if 
you notice something that doesnôt seem right. Please 
strive to be good neighbors, good citizens, and to drive 
safely. If there is anything that we can help you with, 
please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
If you see something, say something, 
Chief Steve Griffin 

SANITATION 
Terry McAllister 
 

I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a 
safe New Year's. 
  
I am very happy with the refurbished city        
entrance signs. If you haven't paid attention, you 
should take a good look. The contractor really 
did a nice job and saved the City a substantial 
amount of money. 
  
Eco-tech has provided the City's sanitation 
pickup for over four years now. So let me know 
if you have any of their totes that need to be   
repaired or replaced. Call/text 709-2509 or email 
commission.terry@gmail.com 
  
Quote of the month: ñBe at war with your vices, 
at peace with your neighbors, and let every new 
year find you a better man.ò 
 
Last months quote was from Winston Churchill. 
 

STREETS AND LIGHTING           

Donna Nichols 
 

A Happy New Year to all!! 
A big thanks to our "Santa", aka Troy Eskridge, 
as a good time was had by pictures with Santa!  

   Notes from the Mayor 
I hope everyone enjoyed the Holidays. A tip of the hat to all the commissioners who 
worked hard to make the first Annual Hurstbourne Acres Christmas Party a success!! 
  
I am sorry to be losing Sara Beth Brown as our Editor of the Hurstbourne Post.  She 
has done a great job and will be missed. 
  
Please join me in welcoming her replacement, Alicia Boardman. 
  
I look forward to working with your elected officials in 2017. 
  
Happy New Year and Be Safe!!! 
 
Sean Fore- Mayor 



Snow and Ice Reminder 
No On Street Parking in Bad Weather Hurstbourne 
Acres Ordinance #4 Series 2008 was adopted so that 
when snow is predicted to fall in the amount equal to 

or greater than 2 inches.  
 

All cars parked on Hurstbourne Acres streets must be 
moved or they can be towed at the owners expense. 
Please allow the snow removal equipment to do their 

job. 
 

Please Park in Your Driveway! 

GOLDEN WATCH 
  Teresa Renninger 

Be Prepared for Winter  
 

Ý   Join the Reach Alert program if you have not already. 
The Reach Alert program is where you receive a text, email or phone call if the city is trying to get information to you 
about public safety, such as bad weather coming in and we need all cars moved off the streets or sanitation pick up dates 
change or city meeting dates have changed and any other necessary information to keep our residents informed.  
 

So sign up today: 
To register, go to www.reachalert.com and click on the blue text, "Create an account." When prompted, please use the 
following information to register. 
Network Name: Hurstbourne Acres  
Role: Resident 

 

Ý  Make sure your furnace is working properly and you change your filter when it is recommended by your      
 furnace manufacture. 

 

Ý Keep your driveway and walks cleared of snow and ice.   
 

Ý When using a wood burning stove be sure to take all safety precautions. 
 

Ý Always dress properly for the weather. So you can stay warm and not get frost bit. 
 

Ý When working outside do not overdo it. Take breaks often. 
 

Ý Check on you neighbors if you have not seen them and if you do not feel comfortable call just let one of our 
 police officers know and they will check on your neighbor for you.   

 
 

 As always of you See Something, Say Something. 



Parks & Recreation 

Troy Eskridge 
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Pictured- our city officials. Teresa, 
Sean, Donna, Troy, Sharon, and Terry 

Pictured- Santa with resident Julia 
Eskridge 

The swearing in of our newly elected city commissioners. Pictured from left Donna Nichols, Troy 
Eskridge, Teresa Renninger, and Terry McAllister 


